Dear Parents/ Carers

It is a very busy and exciting time at Langstone Infant school. This half term, the children have enjoyed so many different activities including:

- Decoration day a day of creativity and festive cheer
- Weekly 'Chance to Shine' Cricket sessions developing the children's ball skills
- Christmas Jumper Day
- Taking part in a 'School Fair' in Year 1
- A Fire Safety visit from Karen the Firefighter to Year 2
- Merit Card Assemblies to celebrate the successes of our wonderful children
- A virtual visit from Nick Sharratt where the children heard his new story and learnt how to illustrate in his trademark style
- Being our most 'sparkly selves' for Children in Need
- A colouring competition
- A dragon visit to Year 2
- Looking for signs of Autumn in Year R
- A collaborative art project to commemorate Kindness Week
- Becoming toymakers in Year 1 to create different toys
- Learning about firework safety
- Rehearsing for the much anticipated Nativity in Year R

And many more.....!

Also, Year 1 have all returned their permission slips and contributions for their upcoming trip, well done!

The children have really enjoyed reading books on the playground and playing with the donated toys. This was a great idea from the School Council and we are very grateful for the donations that we have received.

Our school is looking very festive, the classrooms are decorated and the displays in the corridor are all inspired by Christmas books as a celebration of our love of reading. Photos of them are on our website, how many have you read?

Please check our school website weekly to see all of the wonderful things that the children have been doing. We do not use social media but there is so much to see on our website and it is a great opportunity to take time to discuss the events and learning experiences with your children. You can view our website here www.langstoneinfants.co.uk

We are all excited for our final week of term which will include more festive fun, Christmas Lunch and a very exciting raffle!

We hope you all had a wonderful weekend and we look forward to spending the final week of the term with you all.